
30 April 2019 
Company Announcement 

  

 

ADOPTION OF NEW NZX LISTING RULES 
 

Abano Healthcare Group Limited advises that it will adopt the new NZX Listing Rules (dated 1 January 2019) 

with effect from 1 June 2019. 

 

ENDS 
 

Released on behalf of Abano Healthcare Group Limited by Jackie Ellis tel +64 9 360 8500 or email 

jackie@ellisandco.co.nz   

 

For more information, visit www.abanohealthcare.co.nz or please call: 

 

Richard Keys 

Chief Executive Officer 

Tel: +64 9 300 1413 Mob: +64 274 818368 

Rosemary Ferguson 

Interim Chief Financial Officer 

Tel: +64 9 300 1671 

 

Abano Healthcare Group is listed on the NZX and owns and operates one of the largest dental networks in Australasia, 

comprising Lumino The Dentists in New Zealand and Maven Dental Group in Australia.  
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